October 7th, 2019
The Sanborn City Council met in open session for a special meeting on Monday, October 7, 2019 at the Sanborn City Hall in the Donald Kroese Council Chambers.  Mayor Randy Lyman called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. with the following Council present: Tim Devitt, Jerry Back, Brian Visser, Larry Reitsma, and Dave Marra.  Others present: Mallory Snider and Jim Zeutenhorst.
Motion Back, seconded by Visser to adopt the agenda and upon the roll being called, the following named members for the Council voted:
AYES:  Tim Devitt, Jerry Back, Brian Visser, Dave Marra, and Larry Reitsma
NAYES:  None.

Motion carried 5-0.

A discussion was held on lot pricing for Maris Estate lots.

Back introduced Resolution #2019-27 “A RESOLUTION TO SET A DATE FOR HEARING ON THE SALE OF REAL ESTATE MARIS ESTATES LOTS ON OCTOBER 21ST AT 5:00” and moved the same be adopted.  Seconded by Devitt and upon the roll being called, the following named members of the council voted:

AYES: Tim Devitt, Brian Visser, Dave Marra, Larry Reitsma, and Jerry Back.  

NAYES: None
Motion carried 5-0.

The next regular City Council meeting will be scheduled for Monday, October 14th, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of Sanborn City Hall.  

There being no further business to come before the Council, Motion Marra, seconded by Visser to adjourn at 5:54 p.m.  Motion carried 5-0.




















Randy Lyman, Mayor
ATTEST:
Mallory Snider, City Clerk
